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 PÚBLICA 

 
Petrobras informs about lawsuit involving Sete Brasil 

— 
Rio de Janeiro, June 6, 2025 – Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras announces that it has been served in 
a lawsuit filed by Sete Brasil Participações S.A. and its subsidiaries (SPEs), seeking, in general terms, 
compensation for alleged losses related to the Drilling Rigs Project (“Projeto Sondas”). The amount 
unilaterally claimed by Sete Brasil in the lawsuit is R$ 36 billion. 
 
Petrobras considers the allegations made by Sete Brasil to be unfounded and does not acknowledge any 
responsibility for the alleged losses. Furthermore, the company informs that it will vigorously defend 
itself in the proceedings as soon as the time frame for its response begins, which has not yet occurred, 
adopting all necessary measures to protect its interests and those of its investors. The filing of this 
lawsuit will not impact Petrobras’ financial statements for the second quarter of 2025. 


